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Dexter Bee Club to Offer Beginner's Bee Course
FEBRUARY 21ST 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, MO - The Dexter Bee Club will offer a Beginner's Bee
Course on Saturday, March 26, 2022.

Registration begins at 8:30 a.m. and class will go until early afternoon.

Location is Pleasant Grove Community Church at 13798 State hwy H in Dexter.

Price is $40 per person.

You will receive a one year membership to the Dexter Bee Club, a beginner's booklet and
course, lunch is also provided and a chance to win a 5-Frame Box and Nuc.

Instructor will be Tyler Sparkman.

To pre-register or if you have questions please contact Steve Babb at (573) 421-0010.
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